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February 8, 2019

Mrs Payal Mahapatra
Health & Wellness Coach

Singapore
Dear Mrs Payal,

On behalf of all staff members at South Asian Technologies, | would like to express my sincere
gratitude and appriciation to you for your excellent delivery of the Health & Wellness Progame

held at our office in Colombo, Sri Lanka on 05" of February 2019.

Your effeciency and effectiveness in the delivery of the content was well received by the audience
and the feedback from them has been very positive. We are certain that our staff will seriously

consider following your advice on the General Practices of Good Health and Wellness.

We look forward to working with you to have another presentation in the near future as you have
been highy appeciated by your audience. Your knowledge and experience in the relevant areas

was very clear and evident.

We wish you all success in this endevours and we have no hesitation in referring your services to

any other organization.

Thank You

@

Sincerely,

SOUTH ASIAN TECHNOLOGIES PVT LTD

e

Sanjaya Padmaperuma

Chief Executive Officer

South Asian Technologies (Pvt) Ltd.
24/2 Jasmine Park, Narahenpita Road, Nawala, Sri Lanka
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